4/18/24
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:  
· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch. Our menus can be found on the district website.
· NJSLA Testing for Grades 3rd-8th, in ELA, Math and Science will be held the week of May 20th-24th.
· Attached you will find our Book Fair Schedule for the week of April 29th- May 3rd.
· Attached you will find our May and June Event Calendar. 
· Just a reminder that Report Cards were finalized on April 11th and available on OnCourse Connect.
We hope everyone has a great weekend!

